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Let Us Know if You Have Problems Navigating the New
VI Consortium Site
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The redesigned and expanded-coverage VI Consortium is live, and now we at the
publication can resume sleeping at night.

But the transition is not totally complete. A major site redesign does not come without
unforeseen problems, so bear with us.

Please email the Consortium to let us know what bugs or glitches you encounter while
exploring the new site. We appreciate the help of our loyal readers.

Send emails to contact@viconsortium.com.
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